
2025  
Thank Offering
					                 of Presbyterian Women

About the Thank Offering

The Thank Offering of Presbyterian Women began in 1888 through the 
vision of Eliza Clokey of Springfield, Ohio. She urged women to give one dollar 
over and above their usual contribution to mission as a “thank offering to 
her Lord.” Since then thousands of people have benefitted from grants given 
through the generosity of Presbyterian Women.

Today we continue to answer Eliza’s call through support of the PW Thank 
Offering. When we come together and collect our gifts across communities of 
faithful givers, we make a much greater impact than we can as individuals.

For more information on the 2025 Thank Offering recipients, read the Summer 
issue of Horizons magazine or visit presbyterianwomen.org/thank.

     *  The Holy Bible, English Standard Version. ESV® Text Edition: 2016.Copyright © 2001 
by Crossways Bibles, a publishing ministry of Good News Publishers.

Presbyterian Women in the PC(USA), Inc.
100 Witherspoon Street

Louisville, KY 40202
presbyterianwomen.org

“Behold, I am doing a new thing;  
now it springs forth, do you not perceive it?  

I will make a way in the wilderness and 

rivers in the desert.”

								      
			             

             —Isaiah 43:19 (esv)*
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First Presbyterian Church of Hammond, Louisiana
SHOWER MINISTRY

Hammond, Louisiana
fpchammond.org

$5,000  

The Gift of Being Clean 
After the flood of 2016, First Presbyterian Church of Hammond, Louisiana, installed two 
showers for Presbyterian Disaster Assistance volunteer teams who were housed on the 
campus.The showers were well used over the next few years and occasionally were offered 
to displaced families. But most of the time they sat empty. In 2024 the church began 
utilizing the showers by serving the homeless community. Each Friday morning, warm 
showers, fresh clothes, food and fellowship are made available to those who otherwise 
have no access to showers. At first just two or three guests showed up along with four or 
five volunteers. Now the ministry has up to 20 volunteers serving about 20 guests. By 
partnering with other congregations and local businesses, support has arrived from many 
who were previously unfamiliar with the church. 
     Two of the original shower guests now serve as volunteers along with church and 
community members. Additionally, volunteers now champion for those experiencing 
homelessness and are at the forefront of those who are advocating for a proposed 
homeless shelter in the community. 
     God is working through the Shower Ministry at First Presbyterian Church of Hammond, 
and now Presbyterian Women has joined the ministry through the 2025 Thank Offering!
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